
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Environment Week took 
place this week and chil-
dren learned lots about 
the world in which they 
live. See page 4 for 
more details and imag-
es.  
 
The Inclusion Team are 
holding another coffee 
morning on the 
13th February – and this 
time (as promised!) they 
have an Educational 
Psychologist attending. 
Ms Pettigrew & Ms Mills 
really hope to see as 
many parents attend the 
coffee morning as possible, especially after the success of the 
last one. A letter with further details will follow. 
 

Kind Regards 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! THANK YOU! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 19 January 2024  

Mr Akhtar 
Headteacher  

Congratulations to Daisy Class for being our attendance winners in Reception with 93% at-
tendance for the week. Congratulations to Tulip Class for being the attendance winners in 
Key Stage 1 with 95.6% attendance, and also to Magnolia Class who are our Key Stage 2 
winners with 98.5% attendance for the week.  
 

ATTENDANCE  

Key Dates 
Spring Term First Half 2024 

 
Thursday 1 February 

National Storytelling Week begins 
 

Friday 2 February  
Number Day  

 
Tuesday 6 February  

Safer Internet Day  
Scholastic Book Fair at  

Concordia 
 

Wednesday 7 February 
11before11: Y3 at Unicorn Theatre  

 
Thursday 8 February 

11before11: Y3 at Unicorn Theatre  
 

Monday 12 February  
Police visiting Reception  

 
Tuesday 13 February 

Inclusion Team Coffee Morning  
 

Wednesday 14 February 
NHS nurses in for Reception health 

checks 
 

Friday 16 February 
Last day of term 

 
 



HEADTEACHER AWARD 

Reception  

Bluebell Alisa 

Daisy Alora 

Buttercup Elsie-Rose 

  

Year 1  

Daffodil Simeon 

Lilac Oluwapemi 

Sunflower Temidire 

  

Year 2  

Tulip Hudson 

Lily Melanie 

Poppy Alesia 

  

Year 3  

Carnation Daria 

Freesia Ansh 

Blossom Ava 

Year 4  

Orchid Elyette 

Dahlia Felicia 

  

  

Year 5  

Magnolia Taline 

  

  

  

Year 6  

Iris Anwita 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Reception  

Bluebell Aara 

Daisy Aaron 

Buttercup Harper-Jane 

  

Year 1  

Daffodil Sofi 

Lilac Briyanah 

Sunflower Isabella 

  

Year 2  

Tulip Bella 

Lily Alaya 

Poppy Maya 

  

Year 3  

Carnation Benyamin 

Freesia Bear 

Blossom Abrish 

Year 4  

Orchid Jemima 

Dahlia Eshaal 

  

  

Year 5  

Magnolia Vrishank 

  

  

  

Year 6  

Iris Anathan 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

STAR OF THE 
WEEK 

 

HEADTEACHER 
AWARD 

 

 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE!  



CURRICULUM CORNER – RECEPTION 

As part of our topic ‘People Who Help Us’, Recep-
tion have been reading Five Minutes Peace by Jill 
Murphy.  
 
This book got us thinking about all the ways in which 
our parents and carers help us, Reception have 
been writing thank you cards for their family.  
 
In the story, Laura 
the Elephant plays a 
tune for her mum,  
this inspired us to 
explore different mu-
sical instruments 
and to create tunes 
of our own.  
 
This half term, Re-
ception have started 
gymnastics in PE 
and have been ex-
ploring different 
ways to balance 
while crossing the 
beams.  
 
Throughout this 
week, Reception 
have also been prac-
tising our phonics 
blending skills by 
sounding out green 
words that have 
been hidden in the 
learning  
environment.   



ENVIRONMENT WEEK 

Throughout the school, children have completed some fantastic learning, re-
search and projects surrounding different environmental topics including melting 
ice caps, deforestation, plastic pollution, and ocean acidification. Here are ex-
amples of their excellent work.   



COMMUNITY CORNER—GIRLS’ MULTI-SPORTS 

 



COMMUNITY UPDATE— GIRLS’ SWIM CLUB 

 


